Eddy Basilio

From: Bradley Eyre <beyre@valdostacity.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 8:27 AM

To: Basilio, Eddy <Edwina.Basilio@dnr.ga.gov>

Subject: RE: Knights Creek Sanitary Sewer Trunk Main-MH M0222 Sewer Overflow/Spill

g CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
; sender and know the content is safe.

This area is a low lying wooded area and is a good distance to nights creek (similar to the first incident here) — we did not
observe any direct flow to the creek. 7 day sampling is underway and we will provide those testing results when they
become available,

Bradley L. Eyre, SSGB
Director of Utilities

VALDOSTA

A City Without Limits

City of Valdosta Utilities Department
1016 Myrtle Street | P.O. Box 1125
Valdosta, GA 31603-1125 | p 229.259.3592

From: Basilio, Eddy <Edwina.Basilio@dnr.ga.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 8:06 AM

To: Bradley Eyre <beyre@valdostacity.com>

Subject: RE: Knights Creek Sanitary Sewer Trunk Main-MH M0222 Sewer Overflow/Spill

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Valdosta. Maintain caution when opening external
links/attachments

Am | correct in assuming that this spill did reach State waters?
Also, has major spill sampling started for this spill?

Thanks,
Eddy Basilio

From: Bradley Eyre <beyre@valdostacity.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 11:13 PM

To: Basilio, Eddy <Edwina.Basilio@dnr.ga.gov>

Subject: Knights Creek Sanitary Sewer Trunk Main-MH M0222 Sewer Overflow/Spill
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.




